
                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meadowbrook Elementary School Newsletter 
“Soaring to New Heights” 

January 2020 

 

Mr. David J. Levine, Principal      2300 SW 46 Avenue 

Mrs. Aleshia Coleman, Assistant Principal    Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33317 

Meadowbrook Elementary is Proud to Be a Title I School  Phone: (754) 323-6500 

School Website: meadowbrook.browardschools.com   Attendance Line: (754) 323-6502 

 

 Important Dates: 

 

January: 

 

1-6 Winter Break/No School 

7 Classes resume 

13 Class Picture Day 

14-15 Grade 3-5 Math BSA testing 

20 No School/ Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

21-22 Grade 5 Science BSA testing 

29 2nd Quarter Report Cards 

30 SAC Meeting @ 2:20pm 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Administration:   

Happy January and Happy New Year! Our 

teachers and staff are hard at work with a focus on 

high quality teaching, interventions for students 

and enrichment to extend the curriculum.  Our 

teachers and staff continue to complete staff 

development in reading, math, writing, equity and 

library resources.  Be sure to conference with your 

child’s teacher and maintain ongoing 

communication for academic and social updates. 

We’ve started after school ELO and LEC 

tutoring program for selected Grade K-5 students 

to boost learning prior to FSA and end of the year 

testing.   

BSA Testing has started for Grade 3-5 

students and provides valuable results on academic 

strengths and opportunities for improvement in 

reading, math and science.  Contact your child’s 

teacher after testing to discuss BSA results.  

Arriving to school on time with a healthy breakfast 

is recommended during testing days.   

We look forward to seeing you at our 

upcoming partners in education events, SAC 

Meetings, PTA events and around the school for 

parent conferences and volunteering.  Be sure to 

visit our website: 

meadowbrook.browardschools.com and follow 

us on Twitter at @MBE_Eagles & 

@MeadowbrookElem. 

 

 

-David J. Levine, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No School 

--------------------- 

January 20 

& 

February 17 

January 13 

------ 

Class Picture Day 

http://www.twitter.com/libertyelschool


 

Broward Standards Assessment (BSA) 

BSA Testing Dates: 

 

• January 14 & 15- Grade 3-5 Math testing 

• January 21 & 22- Grade 5 Science testing 

 

January 29 

2nd Quarter Report Cards 

 

Follow Meadowbrook on Twitter: 

@MBE_Eagles 

@MeadowbrookElem 

Follow us for news, 

Announcements & photos 

 

 
 

   

Support 

the 

Meadowbrook 

PTA 

School Advisory Council (SAC)  

Community Members & Parents: 

 

Our next SAC Meeting 

 will be  

January 30 @ 2:20pm 

Media Center 

 

Zone Parent Meeting 

January 15 @ 10am-12pm 

Seminole Middle School 

 

Learn about district programs and initiatives 

Partners in Education 

Needed: Business Partnerships 

Questions? Call Mrs. Coleman @ 754-323-6500 

 

 

  


